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Reminder – All questions and communications related to this RFA need to be submitted to the email address identified in 

RFA EmPATH-001, which is procurements@mhsoac.ca.gov.  The Commission takes no responsibility for not addressing a 

question if it was not submitted following the RFA instructions.  
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RFA Section 

Reference 
Question Commission Response 

1 General Do you happen to know if an interested party 

had to submit the LOI in order to respond to the 

RFA? It seemed like that was a requirement to 

respond to the RFA 

The RFA requires an Intent to Apply be 

submitted in order to participate in the 

solicitation. The Intent to Apply is used as a 

contact list to ensure interested parties are 

notified of any changes related to this RFA. 

Please see Addendum 2 for removal of the due 

date for the Intent to Apply to be submitted 

2 General Could the funds be used to improve the quality, 

space and structure of our psych emergency 

services at John George? 

Yes, if the Applicant complies with the RFA 

requirements. 

The RFA states that the intent is to support the 

scaling of EmPATH units throughout California.  
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RFA Section 

Reference 
Question Commission Response 

In addition, the Grantee will be responsible for 

implementing all components of the EmPATH 

model. 

It is up to the Applicant to ensure their 

application meets these requirements 

3 General … would like to apply for this grant, and we are 

looking into some of the requirements around 

construction—we did not submit a letter of 

intent to apply on Jan 11th. 

 

 Are we still able to apply, and if so, should we 

submit a letter of intent past the deadline? 

Yes, you are able to still apply. 

 

Please see Addendum 2 for removal of the due 

date for the Intent to Apply to be submitted 

4 General Our corporation would like to inform you of our 

intent to formally submit an application for the 

EmPATH Units Grant for [  ] by the deadline of 

February 24, 2023. The letter of intent will also 

been submitted to the email provided in the 

application. 

Please see Addendum 2 for removal of the due 

date for the Intent to Apply to be submitted 

 

Attachment 2 – Intent to Apply, needs to be 

submitted to meet the RFA requirements 

 


